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June 28, 2023 Nazeer T. Mitha, KC 
D/ 604 283 8559 

By Email (Wanda.Gorsuch@gov.bc.ca) 
nmitha@mithalawgroup.ca
Our file 1041­001 

BC Farm Industry Review Board 
1st Floor, 780 Blanshard Street 
Victoria, BC  V8W 2H1 

Attention: Wanda Gorsuch 

Dear Sirs and Mesdames: 

Re: Supervisory Review Phase II Investigation 

I write this letter further to BCFIRB’s June 12, 2023 ruling. By virtue of that ruling it was contemplated 
that as Hearing Counsel, I would complete the investigation for Phase II by June 30, 2023. However, as 
a result of the difficulty in coordinating schedules, it has not been possible to meet with Prokam so far 
and a meeting is being contemplated for around mid­July. 

Therefore, I request an extension to July 31, 2023 to complete my investigation. 

Yours very truly, 
Mitha Law Group 

Per: 

Nazeer T. Mitha, KC * 
* Law Corporation 

NTM/mc 

cc Claire Hunter, KC, via email: chunter@litigationchambers.com 
 Ryan Androsoff, via email: randrosoff@litigationchambers.com 
 Ken McEwan, KC, via email: kmcewan@mcewanpartners.com 
 William Stransky, via email: wstransky@mcewanpartners.com 
 Ravi Hira, KC, via email: RHira@hirarowan.com 
 Ashleigh Hall, via email: AHall@hirarowan.com 
 Mark Underhill, via email: munderhill@arvayfinlay.ca 
 Robert McDonell, via email: rmcdonell@farris.com 
 Robert Hrabinsky, via email: RHrabinsky@ahb­law.com 

mfernandez
NTM


